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To the Planning Inspectorate, we are writing to object to the proposed
development of Sizewell C.

The Suffolk Coastal area and the proposed site and its environs are
fragile areas both in terms of their natural beauty and biodiversity. I
consider that whatever strategies to mitigate the destruction of these
areas are put in place the beauty and habitat will be lost forever.

The infrastructure required for the building of this project will in
itself cause loss of amenity to residents of this special area for many
years to come. It is hard to imagine anyone who would not be impacted.

Much of the local economy depends upon tourism, it is hard to imagine
the devastation for businesses and employees that the proposed
development will cause.

We do hope that this objection will be taken seriously; we consider this

is the wrong site for the proposed development. Do feel free to contact
us should you wish to discuss this further.

Brian Fisher & Christine Mitchell





